
Holocaust Education Revisited 
International conference at the LMU Munich (February 22 – 24, 2018) 

 
Information on the workshops and the publication 

 
 
Time and place 
The workshops will take place at Leopoldstraße 13 on February 23 and 24, 2018. 
The conference office is located there as well; upon registration you will receive your 
documents and all necessary information on the program and on the locations. 
From October 1, 2017 a detailed schedule will be available on our website: 
http://www.en.holocaust.didaktik.germanistik.uni-muenchen.de/conference/index.html 
 
 
Timeframe for your presentation 
The workshops will take place on February 23, 2018 (11:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m.) and on 
February 24, 2018 (either 10:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. or 11:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m.). Your 
workshop will be offered twice. The time slot for each workshop is one hour. 
 
 
Organization and interaction 
During the registration process the conference attendees will be asked to sign up for a 
workshop. We will not accept more than 20 participants per workshop. 
  
We will be able to inform you of the exact number of participants on February 22, 2018.  
We also kindly ask you to make sure that your workshop contains interactive elements and 
encourages the attendees to participate and contribute. 
 
A projector and internet access will be available; a laptop will also be available in the 
conference room. 
 
Some conference events will be streamed. Further details will soon be available on the 
conference website. 
 
 
Abstract 
Please send us your abstract in German and English (300 words each) by December 20, 2017 
so we can include it in the conference program. Please create the file as a Word document 
and do not format your text. Please also state your current professional situation and your 
email address. It would be greatly appreciated if you could provide us with a recent photo of 
yourself. 
 
 
Publication 
A publication on the conference is planned. As a contributor you are invited to publish an 
article based on your workshop therein (between 10.000 and a maximum of 15.000 
characters, excluding spaces). Further details on the publisher and formal requirements will 
be available on our website in early 2018.  
 
 
Contact information 
Lisa Schwendemann, tagung2018@germanistik.uni-muenchen.de 
 


